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Meeks Reunion :
To Be Held May 30,31
At Knobbs Church

The annual Meeks reunion at
The Knobbs Church will be
held on May 30 and 3%, it was
announced this week.

All descéndants of the Meeks
family, which had its origin at
The Knobbs, are asked to bring
basket lunches, their memories
of the old-time Meekses, and
their best smiles, prepared to
have a good time.

Any visitors to the reu’nion|

from distant places who wish
to camp out or sleep in the
school house during the two-
day reunion, are Invited 104
bring their bedding.

Any information regarding
births, deaths, or marriages a-
mong members of the Meeks
descendants should be mm}m}
to Miss Sallic Harrison, 4719
Canal Street, Houston or 1o
Miss Ethel Cole, Box 48, Bra-

dy. o
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